
April TRAC MEETING 

April 13, 2010 

Sunset Restaurant, Glen Burnie 

  

Attending: Steve Horant, Chris Horant, Karen Martin, Mark Schmall, John and & 
Boston, Dave Dennison 

There is a balance of $4479.65 in the TRAC account. 

Car Show: The name of our annual car show was voted on and the show will be 
called “Brits By the Bay”, since the show has that name recognition.  “At 
Westminster” may be added to the name, at the discretion of the show chair.   

The March Tech Session was held on Saturday March 27 at Collector Car Corral. 
The topic was front suspension, Mr. Kinney was rebuilding the front tie rods, 
trunions, control arms on his TR4a. 

The April Tech session will be held at Bill Owen’s and will be on spring tune-up.   

The Hound and the Hare is usually held in June, but no one has volunteered to chair 
it. 

The August Picnic will be held at Ft. Meade on the 3rd Saturday in August.  There 
is heightened security this year, so be prepared to stop and have your car inspected. 

A Follow the Leader drive will be planned during the summer 

The meeting ended at 9 PM. 


